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December 15, 2022

To whom it may concern,

My name is Jonathan Medina and I am currently the science teacher for grades 5-6. I am

applying for your generous grant in order to purchase some much needed microscopes for our

science lab.

My intention is to buy 5-6 student microscopes. The microscopes I’m considering also come

with prepared slides and blank slides. Nothing works better than hands-on activities when

learning science concepts. Specifically, 7th Grade science focuses on life science. We are

currently studying cells, but with our current microscopes (many old and not working) it is

difficult to really grasp the concept of microscopic organisms.

Last year our school was fortunate to be chosen for your grant. With it, I purchased a circuit kit

which many students have had the opportunity to work with and explore.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jonathan Medina


